Newsletter
Successful Garbage – We are an impressive bunch. Our new compost bins needed to be doubled due to much use. See them (and instructions) just outside the two garbage rooms in the garage. Our empty alcohol bottle charity is also happy with us drinkers. The paper waste bins get full quickly even with flattened boxes and the metal-glass-plastic bin gets full. The receiving bins for the two garbage chutes have received some unusual and unacceptable deposits. For example, the city will pick up your barbeque at curbside.
We have a new snow removal service. Please be patient after a big snow. The contractors have an obligation to start snow clearing at our property when we receive a minimum of 2”/5cm, but during heavy snowstorms this could be delayed. Kindly be patient and our contractor will make every effort to get to our property as soon as they are able.
Monthly, our condo management company gives your board a detailed report of activity. This is also an opportunity for you to have your board raise any issues. Minutes of meetings are posted on the website after approval by the Board at the subsequent meeting. 
Bell Canada has finished wiring us for fiber optic service. Most residents had them put a connection right in their condo for possible future use. Bell still needs to complete some cabling out on the streets before they can connect us all. This may yet take a few months.
Please be patient as we solve how to keep our outside back gate lock functional in the winter. Our best laid plans have been unsuccessful.
We ask all residents to tell us if they are interested in installing an electric vehicle charger at their garage parking spot. Twenty have answered – half MAYBE and half NO. We need eight full YES commitments before we can get the necessary government grant. Your directors are calling all interested to date to give them an update; and all owners/residents will be offered an info session when the project looks possible.
We note the garage elevator bulletin board request for some way of making a car available to our recent resident Ukrainian family coming from the war. The elevator bulletin boards are also used for important information and announcements by CMG/Condo Board, to keep all informed.
We welcome a new owner: Sabina Grabowiecka on the 320 Crichton side, apartment 402.
